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NAVIGABILITY DETERMINATION FOR SALMON RIVER 
 

Effective immediately, the Salmon River from its confluence with the Snake River (River Mile 0) to 
near the City of Salmon, Idaho (River Mile 259) is considered to be a navigable water of the United 
States under Section 10 of the Rivers and Harbors Act. Therefore, this water is now subject to 
Section 10 jurisdiction and work in this water will require at least a Section 10 permit, and 
possibly a Section 404 of the Clean Water Act permit. An updated list of all navigable waters 
within the Walla Walla District boundaries can be found at: 
 
 
http://www.nww.usace.army.mil/BusinessWithUs/RegulatoryDivision/Section10Waters.aspx   
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